Memoriam



Stephen Gladczuk 1959-2017

Longtime Waitsfield resident Steve Gladczuk was well-known to many as the Transportation Planner for the Central Vermont Regional Planning Commission. He was a dedicated professional passionate about working with communities to find innovative and practical ways to address current and future transportation needs. Waitsfield and the Mad River Valley benefited in countless ways from his efforts, advocacy, and involvement in many initiatives. He will be missed.

Waitsfield Selectboard